
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 March 2016 
 
Glenys Schuntner 
Secretariat, IQ-RAP 
CEO, RDA Townsville and North West Queensland Committee 
ceo@rdanwq.org.au 
 
Via email: ceo@rdanwq.org.au  
 
 

Dear Glenys, 
 

RE: CCF QLD SUPPORT FOR IQ-RAP 
 
The Board of the Civil Contractors Federation Queensland Branch (CCF QLD) has agreed to 
support the Inland Queensland Roads Action Plan. 

The focus on the long-term planning for infrastructure projects has been a particular policy 
issue that we have taken up with the State Government consistently.  
 
One of the areas of concern for CCF QLD is, and has been for some time, the issue of 
transparency in local government procurement. 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to discuss this matter with you. We would also appreciate if 
a CCF QLD representative would be able to participate in the workshop to be held with TMR 
and funding partners after the local government elections in April. 
 
Once again, CCF QLD is very supportive of the IQ-RAP and if there are any areas where we 
can be of support, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0448 202 101. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Robert Row 
Chief Executive Officer 
Civil Contractors Federation  
Queensland Branch 
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